Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
Region I
Schools Division I of Pangasinan
Canarvacanan, Binalonan
DIVISION MEMORANDUM August 14, 2023
No. ad s. 2023

CAREER GUIDANCE PROGRAM (CGP) CURRICULUM EXITS TRACKING SYSTEM FOR
SCHOOL YEAR 2022-2023

TOt  Assistant Sehools Divisien Superintendents
Chief Education Supervisors (CID & SGOD)
Public Schools District Supervisors
Concerned Public and Private Secondary School Principals
All Other Concerned Personnel

1. This refers to the Memorandum from the Office of the Undersecretary for
Operations tagged as QUPS No. 2023-03- dated July 10, 2023 regarding the
above title/subject.

2. All Division Youth Formation Coordinators, Guidance Counselors, Guidance
Advocates, Career-Advocates and Grade 12 Section Advisers assisted hy all Supreme
Learner Government Officers (SLGOs) and their respective Teacher-Advisers are
requested to inform their SHS Graduates for SY. 2022-2023 to accomplish the
curriculum Exits Tracking System which was officially opened on July 14, 2023.

3. Attached is the said Memorandum for further details and tracking system link.
4, For immediate dissemination and strict compliance.
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MEMORANDUM

TO i Regional Directors
Minister, Basic, Higher, and Technical Education, BARMM
Schools Division Superintendents
Public Blementary and Secondary School Heads
ANl Others Concerned- .

FROM . ,Dr.DEXTER A. GALBAN
Assistant Segretary for Operations

NEKKRET PLANA-ALAMA, PhD CF\
Director ¥, Bureau of Learner Support Services

SUBJECT :  CAREERGUIDANCE PROGRAM (CGP) CURRICULUM EXITS
TRACKING SYSTEM for SCHOOL YEAR (8.Y.) 2022-2023

DATE . 10 July 2023

The Department of Education (DepEd), through the Bureau of Curriculum
Development (BCD) and the Bureau of Learner Support Services-Youth Formation
Division {BLSS—YFD], transitioning to BLSS-Learaer Formation Division, is currently
conducting a data gathering on the chosen curriculum exits of the Senior High
School (SHS) graduates.

In this light, all Regional and Division Youth Formation Coordinators
(RYFCs/ DYFCs), Guidance Counselors, Guidance Advocates, Career Advocates, and
Grade 12 Section Advisers, to be assisted by all Supreme Learner Government
Officers {SLGOs) and their respectve Teacher-Advisers are requested to inform their
SHS Graduates for S.Y. 2022-2023 to accomplish the Curriculum Exits Tracking
System through this link (nosps.// faye s foTTERNES). The system will
officially be opened on July 14, 2023,

For questions OF CONCEINS, please contact Mr. Rovin James F. Canja, Project
Development Officer IV, Officer-in-Charge of the BLSS-YFD, at email address
Bocuman &

ot .- or through phane mumber {02} 8637-9814.
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